THE COMMITTEE FOR
WORK WITH JAPANESE EVACUEES
of the
CONGREGATIONAL CHRISTIAN CHURCHES

CLARENCE GILLETT 521 East Cook
Executive Secretary Santa Maria, California

April 14, 1943

Mr. & Mrs. Henri Takahashi
c¢/o Mr. Tanner
Fairview, Utsh

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Takahashil:
I think I wrote you expressing sppreciation of
your letter some weeks back end I was sorry not to
see you again at Topaz when on my way west., Due to
several things, 1t worked out so that I did not stop.
Mr. Wakal tells me that you are now located on
a& farm. T shall be glad to hear how you are getting
along and how you like your work. Are you fairly well
satisfled with working conditions and pay}
With cordlal regards and good wishes,

Sincerely yours,

CSG:EM Clarence S. Gillett
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After 5 days, return to .
CLARENCE GILLETT,

521 E. Cook St.,
SANTA MARIA, CALIF.

Mr. & Mrs., Henrli Takahashi

¢/o Mr. Tanner

Fairview, Utah
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